
MHFC Staff Participate In Community Baby Shower 

 

MHFC staff members Trelawny McCoy and Latoya Young-Nowlin attended a community baby shower host-
ed by State Senator Samra Brouk on May 5.  This event is a resource fair for new and expecting parents in 
the Rochester community.  Mt. Hope staff collected baby items and created “baby cakes” to donate.  Our 
Building Healthy Children program has been on the receiving end of many donations over the years, so it 

was great to be able to support others with this incredible event. 


